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Adkins, Carla

From:

Sent: 15 December 2021 17:30

To: PublicprotectionNorth

Subject: New inn amesbury - LN000043211 , review WK202125402

Categories:

I support the police for the review of the new inn license. Reasons being  
 
 
1/ VOMIT -which we have to put up nearly every Thursday, Friday and Saturday, which is not very nice when walk 
Salisbury Street and the High Street to do your shopping. 
2/ URINATING -which they do in the entrance of Seymour Gardens ( which is where we live) 3/ STREET NOISE -which 
we have to put up with sometimes before closing and certainly after the pub is closed, which can go to after 3am in 
the morning. There is no way we can leave our bedroom windows open weekends. 
4/LOUD MUSIC- which we can hear sometimes, especially after 11pm. 
 
We are a residents that live in the centre of amesbury and have put up this over many years now. 
My address is 

Seymour Gardens 
Amesbury

 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


